
Port of London - River Thames

NOTICE TO MARINERS  M20 of 2022

KINGS REACH

SOUTHWARK BRIDGE ARCH CLOSURES

On 6th June 2022, contractors working on behalf of the City of London Corporation will commence
inspection works on Southwark Bridge. In order to accommodate the works, arches will be Closed to
Navigation. Details of closures are as follows:

 

Safety Boat ALFIE will be in attendance throughout these operations and will be maintaining a
listening watch on VHF Channel 14. 

Arches closed to navigation will be marked in accordance with the Port of London Authority Thames
Byelaws 2012:

 

Further details will be broadcast by London VTS on VHF Channel 14.

Start Date End Date Time Arch Navigational Information

Monday 6th
June

Monday 6th
June

09:00 – 17:00  1 Closed to Navigation

Tuesday 7th
June

Tuesday 7th
June

09:00 – 17:00  2 Closed to Navigation

Wednesday
8th June

Wednesday
8th June

09:00 – 17:00  4 Closed to Navigation

Thursday 9th
June

Thursday 9th
June

09:00 – 17:00  5 Closed to Navigation

4th May 2022
Port of London Authority

London River House, Royal Pier Road,
Gravesend, Kent DA12 2BG

MILES FEATHERSTONE
DEPUTY HARBOUR MASTER

EXPIRY DATE: 10th June 2022
TO RECEIVE FUTURE NOTICES TO MARINERS BY EMAIL PLEASE REGISTER VIA OUR WEBSITE www.pla.co.uk

Telephone calls, VHF radio traffic, CCTV and radar traffic images may be recorded in the VTS Centres at Gravesend and Woolwich.
All current Notices to Mariners can be found here - www.pla.co.uk/ntm
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